
Announcement 

Monday, March 6, 2023 

B Day  

Good Morning Arrowhead!  

 
 
 Today, we’d like to recognize Elizabeth Blackwell, the first woman to receive a medical degree. 
She persevered and graduated from Geneva Medical College in New York in 1849. After she 
graduated, she continued to practice medicine and aid other women who seeked to do the 
same. 

 
 
Our last Math Meet of the year has been rescheduled to Thursday, March 9th at 
Brookfield East High School.  Please sign up with your Math teacher or email Mrs 
Ley.  We will meet in the front lobby of North Campus at 2:45.  Treats will be provided. 

 

 
 

 

 
  
 
 


